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Important Dates


Oct. 1 General Membership Meeting 7:00 


Oct. 7 Arts Walk Downtown 7:30 (sophomores)


Oct. 9 UCR Competition 6:00 (sophomore boys & senior girls)


Oct. 10 International Festival 2:00 (Jr.s, escuela, tiny tots)


Oct. 16 3rd Annual Calabaceado Festival (escuela, jrs. Seniors)


Oct. 23 Trunk or Treat


Oct. 29-31 Camping
























































Important Events and their Dates


November 2 Día de los Muertos Event


November 20 Sin Fronteras Performance Downey Theatre in the City of Downey


November 22-26 Fall Break No Classes


October 
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Message from Ana de la Tejera 


Welcome back everyone and of course a warm welcome to our new families. This year will be our 33rd season for BFdR. We look forward to another busy year as we work hard to provide our community with educational and entertaining traditional folk dances. Please remember to use your handbook calendar for important events or answer questions you might have regarding our guidelines and policies. Don’t hesitate to ask questions although we do ask you read all material provided for you. Keep your phone contact information current so if we need to we can communicate with you. Call when you will not be attending class there may be important information we will need to inform you about. We all lead very busy lives but we must keep ourselves informed. Thank you for being a part of BFdR.  














- Our General Membership meeting will be in Friday, October 1st. 7:30-8:30 p.m. at the studio. Please bring your folding chair as we do not have enough chairs for everyone.


-We currently have 105 dancers and 65 families enrolled in our classes. Our organization continues to survive this economic crisis. We pray together that it gets better soon. 


-Please check out our website calendar of events. 


-Avoid a late fee and pay your membership dues before the 10 of each month. If your payment is received after the 10th you will be added a late fee of $15. Posted checks will be accepted up to the 15th of the month with no late charge after the 15th a late charge will be applied. Remember statements are issued once a month. 


-Recital DVD’s are in please pick up your pre-ordered edition.  


-3rd Annual Calabaceado Festival is just around the corner. If you need volunteer hours this is the perfect time to volunteer. Please contact a board member so we can know what hours you are available.


-UCR Folklorico Competition Oct. 9th 


The sophomore boys and some of our senior girls will be competing on Oct. 9th at the Tomas Rivera Competition. Please come out and support your group. Ticket information is posted at the studio. 


-Recital Ad: Some of you are participating in the payment plan for your recital page. Good idea, come May 31 all you will have to pay is $1.00. It’s not too late to participate.
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Announcements

















To dance is to live, to share is to give!





Monthly Newsletter


October 2010





Instructional Corner


Sophomores Mon. 6:00: Sonora Bronco


Seniors Mon. 7:30: Region Tamaulipas norte


Escuela Tues. 6:00&7:00 Nuevo Leon


Tiny Tots Wed. 6:30:Tamaulipas norte 


Mother’s class Thurs. 6:30: Region Tam. Huasteco 


 














Ballet Folklorico de Riverside








